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INFORMS: 
 
 

COLOMBIA, BOGOTA, D.C. SEPTEMBER 15, 2021. CEMEX LATAM HOLDINGS, S.A. (“CLH”) (BVC: 
CLH) informs that it will strengthen its presence in Guatemala with the construction of a new 
cement grinding mill. For this purpose, CLH also informs that its indirect subsidiary, CEMEX 
Guatemala, S.A. (“CEMEX Guatemala”), was notified by the Municipality of San José of the 
Department of Escuintla, Guatemala, of the granting of the construction license for the installation 
of a new grinding mill for its “Arizona Plant”, allowing the expansion of the capacity of cement 
production from 0.5 metric tons per year to approximately 0.9 million metric tons per year, 
representing an increase of 0.4 metric tons per year, which is expected to be to be completed in 
early 2023. 

 
The new mill represents an advance in terms of efficient and sustainable technology use, allowing 
the production of cement with lower CO2 emissions, which is in line with the Future in Action 
global program designed by the CEMEX Group to reduce its carbon footprint. 

 
The total amount of this investment is approximately US$25 million. 

 
CLH is a regional leader in the building materials solutions industry that provides high-quality 
products and services to customers and communities in Colombia, Panama, Costa Rica, Nicaragua, 
El Salvador and Guatemala. 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official version, 
therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 

mailto:andrea.castro@cemex.com
mailto:pabloantonio.gutierrez@cemex.com

